
Cyber Awareness Update 

Dear Association Affiliates, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to cybersecurity, we would like to share some important 

updates and best practices to ensure the safety and security of our collective digital environment. 

Recent Cyber Threats 

Recent incidents have highlighted the increase in phishing attempts targeting organizations like 

ours. Please remain vigilant and educate your teams about identifying suspicious emails and 

links. 

Best Practices 

• Always verify the sender's email address. 

• Do not click on unknown links or attachments. 

• Enable two-factor authentication wherever possible. 

• Regularly update your software and systems. 

Resources 

We encourage you to visit our dedicated cybersecurity resource page to access training materials 

and additional information on staying secure online. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. Together, we can maintain a safe and secure 

environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

Your Cybersecurity Team 


